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Headteacher’s Message 

I know that we are all looking forward to the children’s full return to school next week - it is going to be 
wonderful to all be back together. Thank you for all your support during this lockdown period. Your messages 
of support and love have kept all of the staff team going, and I would like to say a huge thank you to such a 
committed team. Unlike many schools, the staff have been in every day teaching, whilst ensuring that the 
remote learning was in place for our children at home. I think it really does highlight what an amazing school 
community we have. 

This morning my husband announced he was going to have a party for one on Monday after just over a half 
term of home-schooling! Seriously, though, please remember that every piece of work you have encouraged 
your child or children to complete during this time has supported their education. Without you, this would not 
have been so effective, so thank you! 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend, and we will see everyone on Monday! 

 

     

 5th March - 

Matilda G 

   

Treetops Easter & Summer 2021 

Book soon to avoid disappointment!  

Easter 6th-9th April 2021 

Summer 2nd-13th August 2021 

Please contact Helen Morris at 07882 677625 or not999@aol.com 


